
Open Enrollment 24/25

Open Enrollment for the 2024/2025 school year will be from
January 22nd-March 22nd. If you have a child who will begin
Kindergarten (those born between September 2, 2018- September
1, 2019) or Transitional Kindergarten (born between September 2,
2019-June 2, 2020), you're highly encouraged to sign up for an
information session. Remember that SIBLINGS DO NOT RECEIVE

AUTOMATIC PLACEMENT. Attendance to an information session is highly encouraged and you
must still complete an application for the enrollment lottery. Click here to sign up for an
information session. For questions regarding enrollment, please contact Laura Lomelí in the LAS
office.

Attendance at LAS
Attendance plays an important part in a child's academic success.
We understand that at times students must stay at home due to
illness. When they are not ill, we thank you, for ensuring that your
children attend school daily and on time.

Way to go to 5th grade for having the highest attendance rate for
the month of November!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIcEJiGHZVhBf6GsRntLI9VnChvwyPlV2eAT_2SpoNxtR1Ag/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:llomeli@lasac.info


Winter MAP Growth

Students in K-5 recently completed Winter MAP Growth testing. If
you haven't already, you will soon be receiving a Student Profile
Report. This report summarizes how your child is performing
academically, as measured by these most recent MAP Growth

assessments. These tests and scores help teachers check student performance by measuring
achievement and growth.
MAP Growth tests are unique and adapt to your child's responses to measure your child's
knowledge. If your child answers a question correctly, the next questions is more challenging. If
they answer incorrectly, the next one is easier. These results support in providing a more complete
picture of where your child is on their learning journey- regardless of whether they are on, above, or
below grade level.
Your child's MAP Growth results are represented as RIT scores. RIT scores have the same
meaning across grade levels. This stable scale allows teachers to accurately measure each
student's academic growth throughout the school year and over time.
We hope you find the Student Profile Report informative. If you have questions, do not hesitate to
contact your child's teacher or the LAS office.

Parent Council News
During the month of October our PC was happy to announce a full council! Meet your grade
level representatives: Becca Hawkins TK Representative, Martha López Kindergarten
Representative, Morgan Montoya 1st Grade, Christina García 2nd Grade, Alicia Macias 3rd
Grade, Ana Ramírez 4th Grade, Briana Hanes 5th Grade, Carina García 6th Grade, Oliva Quintero
7th Grade and Laura Santana 8th Grade.
The Parent Council met twice this month to plan and prep for our Day of the Dead Celebration.
This event was celebrated on Friday, November 3rd 2023. Grade levels were invited to beautify
our cafeteria with student artwork, 2nd grade individual altars and cohort altars were displayed
in the gym. Huge thank you to West Campus High School and their “baile folklorico” group
along with the MET High School and their “Danza Azteca” group. Grade levels were also
invited to fundraise towards their field trip budgets; slightly over $8,000.00 was raised. Lastly,
thank you to Home Depot (Meadowview & West Sacramento locations) who donated flowers.
Those flowers have now been planted on our school campus by Ms. Davis and family, thank
you!
LAS Families please save the date for our Winter Festival; Friday, January 19th 2024! DO YOU
HAVE YOUR OWN BUSINESS? Parent & Student Council would like to invite you to sell food
items (FOOD LICENSE REQUIRED), arts and crafts, etc…Please contact Maestra Castañeda or
Maestra Pérez for more information…

mailto:gcastaneda@lasac.info
mailto:rperez@lasac.info


Drop Off Reminder

When dropping off your child at LAS in the morning, please
remember to use the designated drop-off lanes. We ask that you
not use the parking area as an additional drop-off lane. If you need
to get off your car to drop off your child(ren), please park in a
designated parking area.

COVID Tests

Prior to Winter Break, we will be sending COVID tests home to
families. Please test your child during the weekend of January 5th-
7th. No need to log the results. If your child tests positive, do not
send them to school.

https://www.lasac.info/documents/23-24/WF_POP-UP-FLYER.docx.pdf


Tuesday, December 5th:
Parents as Partners
Workshop
Social Emotional Learning
Series: Anxiety
5-6pm via Zoom
Meeting ID: 873 7443 5484
Passcode: 031120

Friday, December 15th:
Spirit Day
Pajama Day December 18th-January

5th: Winter Break
No school

Wednesday, January
10th: 6-8 Assessment
Day

No school for middle
school
Regular school day for TK-
5

Monday, January 15th:
Martin Luther King, Jr.
Day
No school

Friday, January 19th:
Winter Fest
5-7pm at LAS

https://www.lasac.info/Parents/Parents-as-Partners/index.html


About Us

Mission
The LAS mission is to create a learning environment where

students: Utilize bilingualism and biliteracy (Spanish and English)
to achieve academic excellence and apply skills in real-world

situations and diverse settings. (BILITERACY) Develop and exhibit
positive selfesteem, pride, confidence, and respect for themselves

and others. (CONFIDENCE AND LIFE SKILLS) Demonstrate
leadership skills in order to build bridges between communities

and apply critical thinking skills to solve problems, promote social justice, and create change in
society. (LEADERSHIP AND CRITICAL THINKING)

Vision
Our vision is to provide an exceptional Spanish-English bilingual education for all students.

Website: lasac.info
Location: 2850 49th Street, Sacramento, CA, USA
Phone: (916)277-7137
Facebook: facebook.com/groups/169150456311/

https://lasac.info/
https://maps.google.com/?q=2850+49th+St,+Sacramento,+CA+95817,+USA&ftid=0x809ad070cb4fb055:0x4195cadb20eafca0
https://facebook.com/groups/169150456311/
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